From: registrar

Sent: June-27-17 2:48 M
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-12-17 11:09 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Olga and Larry Roper

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The cost of our Hydro bill keeps climbing year after year even with our Off Peak usage. The delivery charge on our bill is
50% and sometimes over that.

We are on a fixed income. The past increases and this increase do not seem fair .

Please consider the approval of this increase compared to other areas rates.

Thank you, Olga and Larry Roper

-- Attachment --





